
 

Save the Date! 

The Flower Buzz 
Student Leadership Newsletter 

Harvest Party 
By Alex  

 Hey guys, have you ever 
wanted two days of 

Halloween filled with 
costumes, fun and the best 
part, candy?  Well here is 

when that wish comes true, 
Little Flower’s Annual 

Harvest Festival.  There will 
be a costume contest 1st 
period.  Then in the final 
two periods of the will be 
the Harvest Festival with 
arts & crafts, games, and 
yep, candy.  All students 
with the expected point 

average will be eligible to 
come and have a good time.  

So come one, come all to 
the one and only LF  

Spirit Week 
By Charlene 

Spirit week has finally come.  First, on Monday we have Pink Day.  
Remember to wear any shade of pink to support Breast Cancer Awareness.  
Then, Tuesday we have Crazy Sock & Shoe Day.  It’s that day to wear mix-
match socks and shoes without being judged.  Wednesday is Jersey Day.  
Wear your favorite sports jersey and help us celebrate.  Thursday is Crazy 

Hair Day! Great creative! At last, Friday, our favorite day when we get 
THRILLS & CHILLS!  Costume Day!  That’s my personal 
favorite!  So get your costumes on and come down to the gym 

Crazy Hair Day 
Thursday Oct 29 

Costume Day 
Friday Oct 30 
Parade in the gym 
1st period.  Judging 
and prizes 

Harvest Party 
Friday Oct 30 
Those who have 
been keeping there 
points up get to go.  
Games, food & 

O C T O B E R  2 0 1 5  

Updo your hair the 
craziest! 
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The Monthly Busey 
By Leif  

 
Welcome back to the Monthly Busey, ladies and gentlemen: it’s been a while, and I am pleased to 
announce that I’ve conducted another interview. This time I caught up with Coach during his 7th 
period gym class and asked him the following: 
 
Leif:  How long have you been working here? 
Coach: About ten to eleven years. 
 
Leif: What made you start working here? 
Coach: They were looking for a Physical Education teacher and I had just left the Catholic School. 
 
Leif: What is your favorite sport or activity to teach? 
Coach: My favorite sports are wrestling and MMA; I enjoy participating in them. 
My favorite subject to teach is Health class. 
 
Leif: What other places have you worked at? 
Coach: I’ve worked at Longwood, Centereach, Newfield, LaSalle Military Academy, and St. Patrick’s 
School. 
 
Leif: What do you think of Little Flower? 
Coach: It’s gone from a family oriented place to a more business-oriented place. 
 
Leif:  Do you teach other physical activities outside the school? 
Coach: I do personal training and MMA training. 
 
Leif: What music do you think is good for a workout? 
Coach: The heavier, the better. 
 
Leif: What would be your vision of a perfect gym at Little Flower? 
Coach: There’d be a weight room, a track, and a mat room. 
 

Random Corner 
 
 
Uwe Boll is a terrible director; he makes Michael Bay look like Steven Spielberg.  
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